
Dear Valued Customer,

We at T-J Gas Company take pride in keeping your home or business protected. Thus, we are 

providing you with information regarding the use and storage of propane. While propane is a 

safe, reliable, and clean energy source, it is important that you are aware of these basic safety 

tips. Please familiarize yourself with the enclosed pamphlet titled Important Propane Safety 

Information.

Understanding how to properly use and store propane, as well as how to detect warning signs 

of a gas leak, can significantly reduce the risk of a propane-related hazard in your home or 

business. It is our intent that providing you with this information will also aid in keeping you 

and our fuel delivery drivers safe. If you have any questions regarding the enclosed propane 

safety material, please call us immediately and we will be happy to assist you.

Thank you for reviewing the enclosed safety information, and thank you for your business.

Sincerely,

T-J Gas Company
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